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Docket No. 50-322
'

Long Island Lighting Company . MAY 19 1999 -1

ATTN: Mr. John D. Leonard, Jr.
Vice President - Nuclear

P. O. Box 618
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
Wading River, New York. 11792.

Gentlemen:<

Subject: ' Inspection No. 50-322/88-01

This refers to your letter dated April 18, 1988, in response to our letter !
dated March 21, 1988.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

'

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
1

Sincerely, 1

,0rAstual Signe d By:

!

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch'<

Division of Reactor Safety I

!
cc: |

W. Steiger, Plant Manager |C. Daverio, Manager, Nuclear Operations Support j
E. Youngling, Manager, Nuclear Engineering '

J. Futter, General Counsel
. J. Notaro, Manager, QA Department
| Director, Power Division

Shoreham Hearing Service List i
'

: Public Document Room (POR) |
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) !

Nuclear. Safety Information Center (NSIC)*

i NRC Resident Inspector |'

State of New York
}
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Long Island Lighting Company 2

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Director, DRSS
Director, DRS
R. Blough, DRP
L. Doerflein, DRP
B. Bordenick, ELD
R. Goddard, ELD
R. Bores, DRSS
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